
We're
here for

you!
Connect with other parents of

deaf/hard of hearing

children!

Tuesday September 22, 2020 7:00pm-8:00pm
Please RSVP to catherine@bchandsandvoices.com to

receive the Zoom link for the event.

Connect with other families and share ideas about how to support our
children. Whether you are looking for emotional support, a place to
vent or share the joys…join us! Grab a beverage and join from your

favourite spot at home! ASL Interpreter will be available if requested by
September 18th.


